mulRata

Declaration Letter of Change in ID

July 1, 2019
Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Change in ID application

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize 3M Company, 3M Center, St. Paul, MN 55144 to
market our product Murata WLAN/BT combo module, Model: 1DX certified under FCC
ID:VPYLB1DX with their own identification FCC ID:DGFHUB1CX.

The original grant of equipment authorization for FCC ID: VPYLB1DX has been issued on
April 27, 2016.

Sincerely,

J Pefbom et

Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.
Takahiro Watanabe

Senior Manager

Murata Manufacturing Co.,Ltd.
10-1, Higashikotari 1-chome
Nagaokakyo-shi

Kyoto, 617-8555

Japan




